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Ref 5536/15 
 
17 August 2015 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 23 July 2015.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
In June 2014 the Police Commissioners office announced funding was available to install 
CCTV in Nottingham Hackney Carriage vehicle’s. I understand this amounted to £95 
thousand pounds. Under the freedom of information act can you please answer the following: 
 
How many CCTV’s have been installed to date, together with the Hackney license plate 
number(s). 
 
Which company / organisation installed the CCTV’S 
 
How much of the funding has been spent and is there any funding left.       
 
Please provide any other further information relating to this request you may have on record 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not own the information 
you have requested. 
 
I have therefore transferred your request on to Nottingham City Council for response. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 

continued…………… 
 
 
 
 



  

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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